IMPORTANT DATES

1/11- Report Cards go home

1/12- PTO Meeting 7:30am

1/15- MLK Day (no school)

1/18- School Council Meeting

1/25- Hot Chocolate \$1

TBA- Spirit Night

VOLUNTEER

Are you interested in making a

DIFFERENCE?

Start today! Volunteer for sno cone/ hot chocolate days, or help with fundraisers.

Contact us at:

ohespto212@gmail.com

STAFF BIRTHDAYS

Happy Birthday to these awesome OHES staff members:

1/9 Ms. Housworth

1/10 Ms. Standard

1/18 Ms. Latimore

1/18 Ms. Osborn

1/21 Ms. Smallwood

1/23 Ms. Dennis

1/23 Ms. Ledford

1/26 Ms. Young

1/27 Coach Caid

STAY CONNECTED

Please follow us on Facebook for the most up-to-date information. www.facebook.com/ohespto212

January Newsletter ELEMENTARY

PTO would like to thank all the volunteers and teachers who helped with the Holiday Shop. We couldn't have done it without vou!

We would also like to give a special thanks to the parents and caregivers who gave money to their children to shop. Not only did it create lasting memories, but your contributions will help make a difference at OHES!



Welcome back everyone! We hope everyone enjoyed the break. Second semester is now underway, and we are closer to the end of the year than when we first started.



Please remember should you need additional resources to foster your child's potential, stop by OHES Parent Resource Center. They have everything from math manipulatives and games to test prep and reading books.



Last, but not least, should you ever want to volunteer or have suggestions for the PTO, you can email us at Ohespto212@gmail.com. We would love to hear your ideas for fundraisers and ways we can implement things that will improve our school.